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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Strive for Five reading competition: 
We were absolutely delighted to announce in last Friday’s Celebration Assembly, that our Reception 
pupils were last week’s Strive for Five winners with 100% of pupils reading at least five times during 
last week! This is the first time EVER that Reception have got to 100% and also the first time for them 
winning the class competition which is a massive achievement. Well done Reception – we are all very 
proud of you! Now try to keep it up!  
 
Autumn term Parents Evening appointments: 
Don’t forget to use the ink below to make your Parents Evening appointments. Virtual appointments 
for parents of pupils in Reception to Year 6 will take place on Monday 30th October from 1.30-6pm. 
Face-to-face appointments will be offered a week later on Monday 6th November from 3.30-5.30pm. 
ALL appointments (including face-to-face appointments) should be booked online by visiting the 
school site address, which works on a first-come, first-served basis: 
 

broughtonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 

You will be able to make bookings up to 4pm on this Friday 13th October when the window to 
make appointments will close. Appointments will be based around your child’s transition into their 
new class, rather than academic progress and will be strictly allocated ten-minute slots (including 
face-to-face appointments) which will ensure that it is fair for all parents.  
 
Harvest service in Church: 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Service in Christ Church this Wednesday morning at 9.30am – 
all parents/family members are welcome to attend. We will be collecting non-perishable food items to 
be donated to the local food bank, a very worthy cause! Please can any food donations be either sent 
into school with your child before Wednesday morning, or they can be brought along to the service on 
Wednesday morning. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wk 02/10/2023   

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 98.57% 0.0% 

Haystacks 99.17% 0.0% 

Barrow 95.26% 2.11% 

Dodd 93.91% 3.48% 

Blencathra 96.88% 1.88% 

Skiddaw 90.45% 0.0% 

   

Friday 06/10/2023 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Sienna Stewart 

Year 1 - 

Year 2 - 

Year 3 Imani Johnston 

Year 4 Hanna Morris 

Year 5 Annabelle Scott 

Year 6 Kyle Burns 
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Wonka Bars: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Packed-lunches: 
A polite reminder that we are a nut-free school due to having a number of pupils with nut allergies, 

some of which are severe allergies. Please can parents/carers ensure that any food items being sent 

into school in packed-lunches are nut-free in order to keep all of our pupils safe whilst in school. Can 

we also request that packed lunches do not contain chocolate bars, sweets or fizzy/energy drinks. 

Thank you for your support with this.  

 

Thank you! 

We would like to say a great big thank you to the Punch Bowl Inn for their very generous donation of 

£500 to our Out-of-School Club and £1500 to KABS parent committee. We would also like to thank 

the group of C2C Cyclists, who recently made a kind donation of £150 to KABS. Our school and 

pupils are very blessed to be supported by such lovely groups within our village community.  

 

KABS AGM meeting: 

The KABS Annual General Meeting will take place this Thursday at 7pm. Please note that there is a 

change of venue for the meeting – it will now be held in the Punch Bowl Inn on Main Street.  

 

KABS Halloween disco: 

Our children always look forward to the spooky KABS Halloween disco in our school hall. This will 

take place next Thursday (19th Oct) at the following times: 

• Nursery – Year 2 disco: 5-6pm All pupils to be supervised by an adult 

• Year 3- Year 6 disco: 6.15-7.15pm 

Children can attend in their Halloween costumes but please ensure that these are appropriate 

for primary-aged pupils, and not based on film/TV characters which are rated 18 .  

The entry cost is £2.50 per child and refreshments such as hot dogs, snacks and sweets will be 

available to purchase also (hot refreshments are available for adults attending and juice for children is 

free of charge). 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so 

please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Wednesday 11th October 9.30-10.30am – Harvest service in Christ Church for pupils in 

Reception – Year 6 

• Thursday 12th October 7pm - KABS AGM meeting @ The Punch Bowl 

• Friday 13th/Monday 16th / Tuesday 17th October – KS2 trip to Roman Museum, Maryport 

• Thursday 19th October 5-7.15pm – KABS Halloween disco 

• Friday 20th October – Break up for half-term 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  

 
 
 

 


